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Be happy, Be ambitious, Make a difference 
 

Our ref: ljm/JIW/Correspondence 
 
16 May 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Parental Questionnaire 

 
We would like to invite you to share your views and opinions about The City of Leicester College 
through completing our parental questionnaire. The TCOLC questionnaire is a series of 24 
questions covering a range of topics including, quality of education, academic achievement, 
pastoral care, and safeguarding.  

 
Your child has already had the opportunity to use their voice to make a difference here at 
TCOLC. Back in January 2022, 622 students completed the student questionnaire about the 
school. It was pleasing to hear that so many of our wonderful students enjoy coming to school, 
feel safe, encouraged to be independent and to take on responsibilities. Such a large majority of 
student respondents acknowledge TCOLC encourages them to respect people from other 
backgrounds and to treat everyone equally. We used the student feedback to make immediate 
changes, such as introducing The Hive, our student information hub, to make it easier for 
students to find safeguarding and personal development information quickly and with ease. We 
are also reinstating some of the pre-covid routines and rules around corridor behaviour and 
entrance and exits from classrooms as this was something that students wanted to see 
tightened up and back in place.  

 
Your opinions about TCOLC and your child’s education and happiness at the school really do 
matter to us! By helping us identify the things we do well and the areas we need to focus our 
improvements means we can provide our community with a truly ambitious education that 
allows all students to flourish.  

 
Completing the parental questionnaire is simple and should only take you about 5-10 minutes; 
you can click on the link below or copy it into your browser.  

 
https://forms.office.com/r/TiANF6ngsL 

 
The questionnaire will close on Friday 27th May at 3.30pm, I will send out a reminder 
beforehand, but please do try to complete it as soon as possible.  

 
I thank you in advance for your support, it really is appreciated.  

 
Yours sincerely 

 
       

 
 
Jill Walton 
Senior Deputy Headteacher (Pastoral) 

http://www.cityleicester.co.uk/
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